FATHER ANDREW WHITE SCHOOL’S

JOIN US FOR THE OPEN SCHOOL
ADVISORY BOARD (SAB) MEETING

All FAW families are invited to attend this meeting!
You'll get to sit in on a normal, monthly meeting and
discuss topics like strategic planning, school
marketing, facilities management, and more.

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2025
6:30-7:30PM
@ ST. ALOYSIUS CHURCH HALL

\ IF YOU'D LIKE TO SUBMIT YOUR

o V"\‘: ‘E)UESTIONS IN ADVANCE, PLEASE SUBMIT
- THEM USING THE FORM BELOW

GOOGLE FORM FOR OPEN SAB MEETING



https://forms.gle/5EgEmbuAoykFHuB9A

